
Blether Tay-Gither – Storytelling in
Dundee

From Blether Tay-Gither :

Our last Blether of 2017 will be on Thursday 28th December at 7pm at The
Butterfly Café, 28 Commercial Street (please note change of day this month).

The theme this month is “Yuletide Tales.”

Hope to see some of you there – all welcome!
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